
 
March 2025 
 
Dear families, 
 
Staff and students are looking forward to our next Times Tables Rock Stars competition. 
The competition will run from 06:30 Monday 24 March 2025 to 20:00 on Friday 28 March 2025. All 
students from Years 2 - 6 will be able to participate in the competition, both at school and at home. To 
take part, students should log in to Times Tables Rock Stars at any time between 06:30 and 20:00 during 
the week of the competition and play any game of their choice. All points scored between 06:30 and 
20:00 during the week of the competition will help Dixons Music Primary to win - we will be competing 
for the top spot against four other Dixons Primary Schools across Bradford and Leeds! Parents and 
guardians can help by encouraging students to log in to Times Tables Rock Stars at home and play for 
around 20 minutes per day, or longer if time permits. In addition to competing for the winning spot as a 
Music Primary Team, the top-scoring three students per class will be awarded with a much sought-after 
certificate from Times Tables Rock Stars itself!  
 
All students in Years 2 - 6 will be provided with a reminder of their Times Tables Rock Stars username and 
password ahead of the competition, so that all students are able to participate fully.  
 
As always, we thank you for all your efforts in supporting your child with learning and rehearsing their 
multiplication tables. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Humaira Batool 
Assistant Principal 


